
S&'iâ:

May 5th, 1925.

Sir A. Ernest Bain, 
King Edward Hotel, 
Toronto, Ont.

I am to-day in receipt of your 
letter written from Boston with reference to your 
arrival in Montreal.

I an very sorry but it will not 
be possible for us to lunch together on Saturday, 
but on Monday I an entertaining the Ht. Hon. and 
Most Rev. J. H. Bernard, Provost of Trinity College, 
Dublin to luncheon at the Mount Royal Club at 1.15 
and I.would like very much if you would come too. 
Would it be possible for you to come up to the 
University about eleven o'clock on Monday morning 
and after our look about we could go on to the 
luncheon.

I hope this suggestion fits in
with your plans.

Yours faithfully,


